
 

 

 

 

 

September 10, 2023 

 

RE: Invitation Letter: Ms. Kaur Mahekdeep, Passport No: W1804289 

 

This letter confirms that Ms. Mahekdeep, Passport No: W1804289 has been accepted to study at Tel 

Aviv University in the academic year 2023/24 as part of a joint program between Tel Aviv University 

(TAU) and the Thapar Institute of Engineering and Technology (TIET). Ms. Mahekdeep will study in 

the Life Sciences Faculty for a period of two years, commencing on October 15, 2023. 

Ms. Mahekdeep’s stay in Israel will be supported by a joint scholarship paid in accordance with the 

agreement between TAU and TIET. 

We would be grateful if you could enable Ms. Mahekdeep to enter Israel in order to take part in this 

program at TAU. Any questions or inquiries may be referred to TAU’s International Office at any time. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Admissions 

TAU International,  

Tel Aviv University 


